

## U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

451 SEVENTH STREET, SW WASHINGTON, DC 20410-1000

OFFICE OF MULTIFAMILY HOUSING PROGRAMS OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ASSISTANT SECRETARY

February 24, 2012

Dear MAP lenders and partners:

I am pleased to announce that we are partnering with regional lender groups to be able to provide training during this year's lender conferences.

The first of these one-day MAP training courses will be offered on March 5, 2012 in association with the Eastern Lender's Conference. Similar training courses are being planned at the following regional lender conferences later this year:

- Western Lenders in Las Vegas, NV (April)
- SWAC in San Antonia, TX (May)
- SMAC in Hilton Head, SC (May-June)
- Midwestern Lenders in Indianapolis, IN (June)

In order for underwriters to receive credit, they must attend this one-day training course as well as one of the five regional lender conferences in 2012.

If you have questions, please direct them to Tom Goade ( $\underline{\text{Thomas.L.Goade@hud.gov}}$ ) or Bob Arbios ( $\underline{\text{Robert.A.Arbios@hud.gov}}$ ).

I look forward to talking with you in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Marie Head

Deputy Assistant Secretary